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Will the Minister of FINANCE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government of Karnataka has submitted projects for the upgradation of infrastructure, construction of new houses and
training of slum dwellers to enhance their income in 22 districts of Karnataka; 

(b) is so, whether these projects which are to be funded by Japanese Bank for International Co-operation are likely to be cleared in the
near future; and 

(c) if so, the details thereof;

Answer
MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF FINANCE (SHRI BALASAHEB VIKHE PATIL) 

(a, b, & c): Ministry of Urban Development & Poverty Alleviation had forwarded the proposal on `Slum Development Programme for
21 class one cities of Karnataka` for JBIC funding during September, 2001. It could not be taken up for consideration due to
economic sanctions by Japan. The Ministry of Urban Development has recommended the proposal which would be considered for
posing to the Govt. of Japan for FY 2003-2004 loan package. 
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